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WELCOME 
 

Hello ECRA families!  

Here are some updates 

and information to finish 

up March.  We hope 

everyone has a nice and 

well-deserved break.  

Please reach out to the 

school in you have any 

questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES  
 

March 26: Report Cards 

March 28- Last day of the online Book 

Fair 

March 29-April 5: Spring Break (no 

school) 

April 6- In-person learning begins for 

families that officially chose it.  All 

other students will remain in remote 

learning through the end of the school 

year. 
 

 

THE BOOK FAIR IS  
ALMOST OVER!  

The ECRA book fair is live until 
March 28th.  Click the link below to 
view all the wonderful books that 
are available. 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bo
okfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?m
ethod=homepage&url=elcaminore
alcharterschool 

 

 SCHOOL 
SUPPLIES  

 

ECRA will provide basic school supplies 

for students returning onsite. If your 

student's teacher requires additional 

items, they will let you know. 

 

 
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=elcaminorealcharterschool
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=elcaminorealcharterschool
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=elcaminorealcharterschool
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=elcaminorealcharterschool
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HOW TO PROTECT YOURSELF AND OTHERS   

http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Como-protegerse-y-proteger-a-los-demas-_-CDC.pdf
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/How-to-Protect-Yourself-Others-_-CDC.pdf
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ECRA STUDENT DAILY  

COVID-19 QUESTIONNAIRE  

(if you choose in-person learning) 
 

Each day before sending your child to school, 

please review the following questions regarding 

your child’s health. 
 

If you answer yes to any of the questions: 

Please do not send your child to school. Contact a medical 

provider or call the COVID Hotline at 855-600-3453, then 

call the health office at ECRA. 
 

Questions for ECRA Students Before They Go to School 

1. Does your child currently have a temperature of 

over 100.4 degrees? 

2. In the past 24 hours, has your child experienced: 

o Sore throat, runny nose, congestion 

o New frequent, dry cough (for students with 

documented chronic allergies/asthma, a 

change in baseline cough) 

o Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

o Diarrhea, vomiting 

o Loss of taste or smell 

o New onset of headache 

o Fatigue or muscle or body aches 
 

3. Has your child recently been in close contact with 

anyone who has exhibited any of these symptoms? 

4. Has your child recently been in contact with anyone 

who has tested positive for COVID-19? 
 

Reviewing these questions daily and making good 

decisions can help us prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

MEAL PICK UP INFORMATION 
ECRA will not distribute 

student meals during 

Spring Break.  You do 

have the option to pick up 

meals at an APS site.  

Check the link below for details on the  

APS Grab and Go Meal distribution schedule and 

locations: https://www.aps.edu/schools/covid-19-

updates-for-aps/support-services/grab-and-go-meals   
 

Please use the link to check for changes before you 

go to the pickup site.  

 

VIRTUAL EXPERIENCES 
New Mexico True invites you to 

explore the wonders of New 

Mexico from home through these 

virtual, interactive activities. Soar in a hot air 

balloon, wander the corridors of Meow Wolf, explore 

the magnificent Carlsbad Caverns, browse the works 

of Georgia O’Keeffe, take a virtual hike through 

National Parks and Monuments, engage with our 

Native American culture, and so much more!  
 

https://www.newmexico.org/virtual-tours/  

 

If any family has a positive case of 

COVID-19, please contact Brenda 

Garcia or Jennifer Mercer at 505-314-

2212 as soon as possible.  ECRA is 

required to report cases to the New Mexico Public 

Education Department. Thank you for helping us 

keep everyone safe!   
 

 

 

Have a wonderful Spring Break! 

https://www.aps.edu/schools/covid-19-updates-for-aps/support-services/grab-and-go-meals
https://www.aps.edu/schools/covid-19-updates-for-aps/support-services/grab-and-go-meals
https://www.newmexico.org/virtual-tours/

